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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Cancellation of the )  
Registration to Provide Interconnected )   File No. DD-2014-  
Voice over Internet Protocol Service of )  
Millicorp, Inc.     ) 

 
 

MOTION TO CANCEL REGISTRATION 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its 

Motion states: 

1.   On August 17, 2009, Millicorp, Inc. filed an application for registration to 

provide interconnected voice over Internet protocol service, which was granted in  

File No. DA-2010-0056 on September 4, 2009.  

2.   On December 9, 2013, Duane Dyer, on behalf of Millicorp, sent an e-mail 

to the Staff notifying the Staff that the company had dissolved its corporate status in 

Missouri and no longer wished to be registered as an IVoIP provider in Missouri.  

A review of the Missouri Secretary of State web site shows that the company’s current 

status as a foreign corporation is “administratively dissolved” (to wit: spontaneously 

withdrawn). 

3.  Having received this information from the company, the Staff believes it is 

in the public interest to cancel Millicorp’s registration and to remove the company from 

the Commissions list of registered IVoIP providers. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff requests that the Commission cancel the IVoIP 

registration of Millicorp, Inc.  
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Respectfully submitted, 

 
Colleen M. Dale 
Senior Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 31624 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone) 
cully.dale@psc.mo.gov 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 26th day  
of December, 2013. 

 
 


